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I believe this oversteps the boundries of the role of fire marshal not to mention the 

potential for fraud. One could envision a scenario where the fire marshal would ID a 

fire risk and dole out state funds to a personal friend that wants to make 

improvements to his property. I don't like seeing the agency that IDs the problem also 

dole out funds for mitigation. 


